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Friday 27th June 2025 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
It is planned to take children from Year 6 on a leavers’ trip to Stevenage Leisure Park on 
Thursday 17th July 2025. They will be going to the cinema, followed by bowling. 
 
The children will depart at approximately 9:15am and return at approximately 3:00pm. 
Therefore, the children will need to be in school for registration promptly at 8:45am in order 
for us to leave on time. The cinema has been booked for a private screening of ‘How to Train 
your Dragon’ (rated PG) and includes a ‘munchbox’ containing popcorn, chocolate and a drink. 
The bowling will be for one hour and includes lunch. 
 
Please note:  

School Uniform: Own clothes may be worn, however no crop tops or Nike pro 
shorts 
Packed Lunch: Not needed, but please bring a water bottle for an extra drink. 
Pocket Money: Not needed. 
Extra Helpers: Not needed. 
 

The total cost of the trip, per child, is £21.85, which we are asking for as a non-refundable 
voluntary contribution. Please make payment by Friday 11th July 2025. Permission and payment 
can be made on School Gateway.  
 
If you require financial support then please contact the school office for a Financial Support 
Request Form. 
 
If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs A. Cordell and Miss B. Fox 


